
 
My Dear Students, 

 

I extend a hearty welcome to 

students from all over India and 
many parts of the world to Al-

Ameen Medical Institutions, to 

embark on a very special journey: 
A journey, which you could treat 

like a pilgrimage into your 

individual and our collective future. 
 

We are indeed well prepared for 

this important occasion in this 

sprawling 200-acre campus amidst 
the historical background of the 

legacy of the monuments, art, 

architecture and the glory of the 
Adil Shahi Dynasty: In our own way; in the last two decades we have been able to 

develop world-class infrastructure and facilities that we hope will draw many young 

people like you, once again to this historic city of Bijapur. 
 

At the Al Ameen Medical institutions, you will be exposed to the best facilities and the 

best practices in the field of medicine. To this end, the hospital stationed within the 

campus will provide you the campus will provide you the opportunity of real life 
experience which will help you practice the theory you study in your classrooms. 

Hopefully: by the end of five years, you would have become a professional and will be 

ready to share your learning and skills with the world. 
 

Needless to say that we will encourage you to spend your time here in a quest that goes 

beyond just studies and the classroom. Go ahead; experience the culture and the history 
of Bijapur. Interact with students from other parts of India, other nations and cultures. 

Imbibe the values of the Al Ameen Movement, and prepare to leave Bijapur as a richer, 

better human being. 

 
My dear students, much like the journey of life, this journey too will be no different. 

Some things will meet your expectation, some things will go beyond and some may even 

fall short. We request you to share everything you experience here with us so that when 
you are ready to leave, what you leave behind for the next generation of medical 

practitioners at the Al Ameen Medical Institutions is a journey even they would look 

forward to. 

 
Best wishes, 

Ziaulla Sheriff, 

President- Al Ameen Charitable Fund Trust, Bangalore. 


